HOWARD COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFICE

MEMORANDUM
DATE: July 16, 2012
TO: Lonnie Robbins
Chief Administrative Officer
FROM:  James F. Fitzgerald /f%
Sheriff :
RE: Reguest for SAO — Governor's Office of Crime Control & Prevention — Domestic

Violence Unit Pilot Program Fund (2000 HB 101)

The Governor's Office of Crime Control & Prevention has awarded the Howard County
Sheriff's Office a new grant. The total amount of the award is $10,006.00. The grant period is
July 1, 2012 to June 30, 2013. There is no cash match required.

The purpose of the graht is to provide overtime funding for deputies assigned to the Domestic
Violence Unit. Funds will be used to provide overtime for DVU deputies.

Please prepare a Supplemental Authority Ordinance for this grant.

Should you have any questions regarding this grant, please contact Major George Voll at
x4212 or Meaghan McKelvey at x4201. Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.




